
 
 
 
 

 

PUBLIC WORKSHOP 
Park Avenue Sidewalk Improvements 

 
 

Thursday, May 17th, 2018  
from 6:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m. 

Community Room, Capitola City Hall 
(420 Capitola Ave, Capitola, CA 95010) 

 
 

The City of Capitola Department of Public Works is inviting you to attend a community 
workshop to review the upcoming Park Avenue Sidewalk Improvement Project.  This 
project will result in a continuous sidewalk along the north side of Park Avenue between 
Monterey Avenue and Cabrillo Street with crosswalks proposed at Washburn Avenue 
and Wesley Street.  
 
During the workshop we will review the improvements planned along the road, the 
expected design elements and any impacts that may occur.  Efforts have been taken to 
minimize impacts to private improvements that exist along the road right of way such as 
planters and parking.  We look forward to your participation. 
 
For additional information, contact Kailash Mozumder in the Public Works Department 
at 831-475-7300. 

 
Americans with Disabilities Act:  Disability-related aids or services are available to enable 
persons with a disability to participate in this meeting consistent with the Federal Americans with 
Disabilities Act of 1990.  Assisted listening devices are available for individuals with hearing 
impairments at the meeting in the City Council Chambers.  Should you require special 
accommodations to participate in the meeting due to a disability, please contact the City Clerk’s 
office at least 24-hours in advance of the meeting at 831-475-7300. In an effort to accommodate 
individuals with environmental sensitivities, attendees are requested to refrain from wearing 
perfumes and other scented products. 


